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Diary dates for the Summer Term are shown below and 

will be included and updated on every newsletter. 
 

01.05.2022 to 27.05.2022 KS1 SATs  

24.05.2022 Gribblybugs in reception class 

26.05.2022 Reception class Ugly Bug Ball 

27.05.2022 Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

Celebration party – picnic in 

school 

27.05.2022 Children break up for half term 

06.06.2022 Monday Children return to school 

06.06.2022 Year 1 phonics testing begins 

08.06.2022 Year 5 MAD Museum trip 

10.06.2022 2.00 Reception class assembly –

families welcome 

15.06.2022 Year 5 and 6 to The Belgrade 

to see Hamlet (p.m.) 

24.6.2022 Year 5 Sing concert Warwick 

Arts Centre 
 

 

2021/22-Extra Bank Holiday Friday 22nd July – School 

finishes Thursday 21st July at 2.15. 

2022/23  INSET days: Monday 5th September 

    Tuesday 6th September 

  Friday 7th October 

  Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

(1 more day to be set) 

  

 
New groups will be allocated from 25th April  

Monday  

Tuesday Tag Rugby Y5 & Y6 12.30 - 1.00 

Multiskills  Y4 & Y5 
& Y6 

3.15 - 4.15 

Wednesday  
Football 

 
Y3 & Y4 

 
12.30 – 1.00 

Multi-skills  Y1 & Y2 
& Y3 

3.15 - 4.15 

Friday Dance Y1 and 
Y2 

3.15-4.15 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our P.A. met last week and have arranged the 

following events for the children. 
 

17.06.2022 Fathers’ Day Gift (more details to follow) 

30.06.2022 School Disco £2.00 (you can pay on the night) 

R/1/2: 5.00-6.00 

3/4/5/6: 6.15 -7.15 

Drinks included in the fee 

30.06.2022 Uniform sale – quality items available for a 

donation (5.00-7.15) 

 

We had another member join our very small 

team – thank you. We could do with a few more 

– if you have the time please speak to Katie, 

Sam or Leanne. 

The PA are making arrangements for the 

Christmas Fair – please come along to the next 

meeting if you can support. 

 

 
 

 Please see the attached information sheet and 

scan the QR code to sign up to weekly 

newsletters from the Family Information 

Service. 

Please see the attached letter outlining the 

purpose of operation Encompass. The school 

will be taking part in this operation along with 

Warwickshire County Council and 

Warwickshire Police. 

 

 
  

 



 
 

Please remind children NOT to bring in 

football stickers or cards – we have had 

occasions where some go missing. It is best to 

keep valuable items at home. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
We have our party picnic planned for Friday 

27th May to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubliee. Thank you to all who have sent in their 

slips for the picnic lunch. 

We have ordered plain sponge cakes from 

Costco for the children. Please let your child’s 

teacher know if they are unable to have the 

cake. 

Each class will be performing a dance from one 

of the decades from the Queen’s reign as 

follows: 

Nursery/Reception - 1980’s 

Year 1 - 1970’s 

Year 2 - 1960’s 

Year 3 - 1990’s 

Year4 - 2000’s 

Year5 - 2020’s 

Year 6- 1950’s 

We would like the children to wear clothes 

that represent their dance era (please do not 

buy clothes – just a representation will do – you 

may even have something in your own wardrobe 

from some of the decades!) 

Let’s hope the weather holds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Government information regarding 

vaccinations: 

Healthy 5 to 11 year olds are now being 

offered vaccinations outside of schools 

in vaccination centres, pharmacies, GPs 

and walk-in centres. 

It remains important that those most at 

risk from COVID-19 are protected with 

vaccinations. For more information, we 

have updated our blog on vaccinations 

for clinically vulnerable children and 

young people. 
 

 
The Playscheme scheduled for half term has 

been cancelled due to low numbers. Places will 

be availbale for the Summer term – see NBLT 

website for further details. 

https://www.nbleisuretrust.org/playscheme 

 

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/02/11/vaccinations-for-clinically-vulnerable-children-and-young-people-your-questions-answered/?utm_source=10%20May%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/02/11/vaccinations-for-clinically-vulnerable-children-and-young-people-your-questions-answered/?utm_source=10%20May%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/02/11/vaccinations-for-clinically-vulnerable-children-and-young-people-your-questions-answered/?utm_source=10%20May%202022%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.nbleisuretrust.org/playscheme


Support for families 
living in Warwickshire

Scan the QR code or visit: 
www.warwickshire.gov.uk/
childrenandfamilies 
for a wide range of safe, accurate and 
up-to-date information including the 
Warwickshire childcare �nder, parenting 
courses, workshops, support services 
and much more

www.warwickshire.gov.uk/
parentupdates 
to sign up to the weekly Family Information 
Service newsletter.

WARWICKSHIRE
FRIENDLY
CHILD

For updates on new support 
groups, courses, events and 
information to support you 
and your family, scan the 
QR code or visit: 



Select option 3 - Children 
and Families Front Door
If you have concerns that a child is 
su�ering ANY form of neglect, 
abuse and cruelty
 
In an emergency dial 999

There is a wealth of support 
available to support you, 
call 01926 414144.

Select option 1 – Family 
Information Service
For advice and guidance on a 
range of subjects including 
housing, �nance, childcare, 
parental con�ict/contact and 
Special Educational Needs & 
Disabilities (SEND).
(available Monday to Friday 9am to 
5pm over the phone or via email: 
�s@warwickshire.gov.uk)
 

Select option 2 - Family 
Support Worker duty line
For advice and guidance on 
parenting and all aspects of family 
life (available Monday to Friday 9am 
to 4pm).
 






